
 

 

Citywide Speed Humps 

and Roundabouts 

 

Completed Roundabout at NW  9 St & NW 34 Ave with 

new landscaping installed 

 Project 

Funding 

 

  Budget 

Purchase 

  Orders 

Expense 

To Date 

 

Balance 

Professional 
Services 

$119,452 $0 $107,720 11,732 

Construction 479,676 0 434,889 44,787 

Contingency 0 0 0 0 

Totals $599,128 $0 $542,609 $56,519 

 

Project Team: 

Lead:   J. Martin Cala, City Engineer 

Tamica Dennis, Kennie Hobbs, Jr. 

 

   

Proposed Project Elements: 

 New Speed Humps include 

o NW 8 Ct from SR 7 – NW 35 Ave 

o NW 21 St, NW 35 Ave, NW 5 St  

o City Hall, NW 38 Pl, NW 77 Ter 

o NW 70 Ave, NW 71 Ave, NW 72 Ave 

 New Roundabouts for traffic calming  

o Locations - NW 9th St and NW 34 

Ave; NW 14 Pl at NW 33 Ave 

Milestones  

Roundabouts 

complete 

May, 2020 

Project Status: 

 Sun Up Enterprises completed 

roundabouts within budget 

 Speed hump Phases I + II completed 

 Concrete Works & Paving selected for 

ongoing speed hump installation as 

needed in future 

Current Conditions 

Speed hump installation has been completed at many 

new locations throughout Lauderhill 

Lauderhill has been installing speed humps for 

many years based on neighborhood requests and 

available funding.  The GO Bond has provided 

funding to allow for three additional phases of 

new speed humps in addition to two new 

roundabouts for traffic control. 


